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Comments: Dear Mr Hanson,

 

I gather that the metal quonset hut in Mt Timpanogos wilderness area is scheduled to be revamped. A metal

shelter seems odd for any backpacker to use (I would not), but to have one in designated wilderness seems

wrong to me. Perhaps it is used by horse packers? I would certainly avoid taking shelter in it  during an electrical

storm! Might I suggest that you use the appropriated budget that is slated to renovate the shelter to instead

disassemble it and remove the superstructure from the site and wilderness area. It really has no historical value

unlike, say, an early fire tower. 

 

many thanks, jim


